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April 8th, 2020 
 
Dear Residents 
 

The Board of Directors of YRVLCC 1202 and The Ballantrae Recreation Center, are committed to the 
health, safety and welfare of the Ballantrae residents and community.   
 
The situation surrounding COVID 19 is continuously evolving.  We continue to closely monitor news 
regarding the COVID 19 pandemic and various orders announced by the Municipal, Provincial & Federal 
levels of Government. 
 
As restrictions on social distancing and work places continue to escalate, the Board of Directors has 
decided that the Recreation Center will remain closed until such time that is determined to be in the best 
interest of the safety and security of the community to reopen. 
 
In the spirit of staying connected, the Ballantrae Recreation Center, Board of Directors, Wellness 
Coordinator & Management have collaborated to make it possible to provide all residents with virtual 
fitness classes.  Fitness Classes are complimentary and are held Monday – Thursday live with Dayna 
Stoddart.  This is a great way to stay connected and get some daily movement in.  The full class schedule 
and instructions are emailed to all residents every Friday.  If you have questions you may reach out to 
Dayna directly at daynas@rogers.com 
 
The Home on the Green (HOTG) website has a dedicated section for COVID 19 providing links to 
resources and information that may be helpful to you.  https://hotg.ca/   
 
The Board of Directors and management continue to work closely together and monitor the situation in the 
best interest of the Ballantrae Community. The staff of the recreation center and the property managers 
will continue to be available by phone and email. 
 
Adam Hassan - Administrator 
905-640-1055 
Adam.hassan@fsresidential.com 
 
Andrea Kennedy 
416-847-1363 
Andrea.kennedy@fsresidential.com 
 
If you have questions or concerns relating to your Condominium Corporation, please contact your property 
manager directly. 
 
We hope that everyone is healthy and safe, and we thank you for your patience and co-operation during 
these difficult times. 
 
Yours truly, 
FirstService Residential 
AGENTS FOR AND ON BEHALF OF YRVLCC 1202 

 
Andrea Kennedy 
Property Manager  
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